
GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET
Director ! Orlondo C- Rivera Berrios

Notice

Request for Proposals PRBP 2025-DCP-001

Subject: Termination of the RFP

Dear Proponents/

We hope this message finds you well.

As you may know/ the National Telecommunications and Information Administration (NTIA) has

terminated the State Digital Equity Planning and Capacity Grant. In their communication/ the

NTIA states that the decision is final and there is no right of administrative appeal. Therefore/the

Puerto Rico Broadband Program will terminate RFP PRBP 2025-DCP-001/ effective immediately.

We appreciate and thank you for your participation.

Sincerely/

fej Luna De Los Santas

Director

Puerto Rico Broadband Program
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